
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Annual Budget for the Ball-Chatham Community Unit School District #5

located in Sangamon County, in the State of Illinois, for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024 and ending

June 30, 2025 will be on file and conveniently available for public inspection during regular business

hours at the Ball-Chatham Administrative Office, Chatham, Illinois beginning on the 27th day of August

2024.

Notice is further given hereby that a public hearing on said budget will be held at 6:30 p.m. on the 25th of

September, 2024 at the Ball-Chatham Administrative Office of said District, Chatham, Illinois and the final

action on said Budget will be taken by the Board of Education of Ball-Chatham Community Unit School

District #5 at a meeting to be held immediately therefore.

By order of the Board of Education of said District. Dated this 27th day of August 2024.

By: Andrea Redinger, Secretary


